
Manitoba Sustainable Development has received an 
application pursuant to The Dangerous Goods Handling and 
Transportation Act regarding the following operation and 
invites public participation in the review process:

2710331 MANITOBA Ltd. O/A RAKOWSKI RECYCLING – 
FILE: 5972.00

2710331 Manitoba Ltd. o/a Rakowski Recycling has filed a 
Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act Proposal 
for the continued operation of a waste lead acid battery 
collection facility at 454 Archibald Street, in Winnipeg, 
Manitoba. The facility collects waste lead acid batteries from 
the public and commercial companies and ship off-site out of 
province for further processing. The potential environmental 
effects of the development are related to hazardous wastes 
generation.

Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation 
and who wishes to comment on the application should 
contact the department in writing or by email to Eshetu 
Beshada, Environmental Engineer to Eshetu.Beshada@
gov.mb.ca, or 204-945-7023, not later than July 9, 2018.  
Further information is available from the Public Registry 
located at: www.manitoba.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.
html.

Information submitted in response to these applications is 
considered public information and will be made available to 
the applicant and placed on the public registry.

Environmental Approvals Branch
Manitoba Sustainable Development

1007 Century Street
Winnipeg MB  R3H 0W4

Toll Free: 1-800-282-8069 
Fax: 204-945-5229

Website: www.manitoba.ca/sd/eal

Notice of Dangerous Goods Handling and 
Transportation Act Proposal


